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Comments: Hello,

 

 

I am writing today as a local Montanan, human, and enthusiast of Holland Lake. I am writing to demand that the

new development at Holland Lake does not happen at the proposed scale. 

This would be a great disservice to the wildlife, ecosystem, and locals. The only thing that that deal would be

good for is big business. Growth will inevitably happen, but in this moment we have a chance to shape if it will

harm or help Montana. 

Please, listen to the public and do not allow this development to happen and to steamroll nature and people for

profit.

 

Sara Odenthal


